
Pastor's Study:                      "Listening"   

 
This ongoing study will use resources and learning from 

 "Tending the Soul",  

Pastor Rich's continuing education retreats over the last two years.   

We will explore how we can listen more deeply and fully:   

Listening to God,  

Listening to Ourselves,  

Listening to Each Other,   

Listening to Those Around Us.   

We will use scripture, prayer, meditation, and other "tools" as we 

explore and grow individually and together. 

 

We will meet Wednesdays from 10:30 to 11:30 i 

n the Chapel Lounge  beginning October 2. 

We will not meet on October 23, November 13, December 11 

Feel free to bring a lunch if you can stay after for conversation. 

Please email the church office or  

speak to Pastor Rich if you plan to attend. 
 


